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The departmental joint m3nagement/ernployee Parking Review

Cbnrnittee will be undertaking, prior to October 1987 parking renewal date,
a review of the existing criteria used to determine eligibility for parking
with a view to defining in a more precise, yet flexible, manner the
criteria to be used in handling requests for parking on "bompassionate"
grounds .

Fhployees who submit requests for parking permits after the
annual October renewal date and who qualify for parking have their names
placed on a priority list in the order the request was received . The
priority list is used to fill parking spaces as they become available
during the course of the year .

Building Maintenance and Housekeeping

External Affairs management has again been in toudz with
management of the Department of Public Works (DPV7) expressing the
Department's displeasure over the deterioration in the building maintenance
and huusekeeping services being provided at the Pearson Building .

A progress report was provided as to what measures have been
inplemented by DPW since the 19 November FA .7C meeting to correct the
problems ir3entified at that time . Fbur vacant cleaning positions have been
staffed and a Dal supervisor is working evenings to supervise the cleaning
staff, which has already solved a nurber of work quality and attendance
problems .

Ocxiplaints or queries concerning building maintenance and
housekeeping should be directed to M1 the area responsible for liaising
with DPW on such issues .

The next meeting is scheduled for March 18 .


